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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2018
Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 4001:   Support -6 Amendment

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party's comments on HB 4001 were presented in written
testimony on February 7, 2018.

The Party favors the -6 amendment, which would:

Prohibit entity that receives money from Climate Investment Fund or Transportation
Decarbonization Investments Fund from using any of the money to make contributions
to candidate, petition a committee or political committee.

Require entity that receives money from Climate Investment Fund or Transportation
Decarbonization Investments Fund to complete certificate of compliance in form
required by Secretary of State attesting that the contribution is in compliance.
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